
 

 
 

Dear Members of EFIM General Assembly, 

 

EFIM is pleased to announce that the 2021 General Assembly will be held on Thursday, 18 March via 

the EFIM Zoom webinar platform from 09:00 – 13:00 CET. 

The meeting will take place during the 19th European Congress of Internal Medicine, organised by 

EFIM virtually.   

 

We are happy to announce the opening of the Call for EFIM President Elect position within EFIM 

Executive Committee for the mandate of 2021 – 2023. 

1. Nominations (duly proposed and seconded) for this position should be sent in writing to the 

EFIM Secretariat not less than 4 weeks (28 days) before the date when the General Assembly will 

meet. The names of all candidates will be circulated to all members of the General Assembly in 

advance of the meeting.  

 

2. Voting will occur following the rules set out under article 12 of EFIM’s Statutes. 

 

Proposed candidates will be asked to give a brief presentation of their background and qualifications 

during the General Assembly on 18 March. 

We thank you in advance for sending us your nominations and we are looking forward to meeting with 

you virtually in March. 

  

Kind Regards,  

  

Prof. Nicola Montano,  

EFIM President  

  


